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SHATTUCK ST. MARY’S BANTAMS AND MIDGETS TO PARTICIPATE
IN HIGH PERFORMANCE HOCKEY LEAGUE SHOWCASES

DETROIT — The High Performance Hockey League (HPHL) announced today that Shattuck St.
Mary’s will take part in the league’s Showcase weekends at the Bantam Major, U16 and U18
levels.

Shattuck St. Mary’s Hockey Director Tom Ward confirmed the announcement stating, “The
HPHL’s showcase format is an excellent fit for our teams, and the league offers us the level of
competition we seek. We very much look forward to participating.”

The HPHL’s “Original Six” member organizations — Chicago Mission, Chicago Young Americans,
Detroit Compuware, Detroit Honeybaked, Detroit Little Caesars and Team lllinois — will host a
number of showcase events at each level in this their inaugural season.

To learn more about the High Performance Hockey League and its members, visit www.hphl.us.
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